
HARTSELLE CITY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

April 8, 2015 

7:45 a.m. 

Central Office 

 

 

 The Hartselle City Board of Education convened on Wednesday, April 8, 2015, at 

7:50 a.m., at the Central Office. Monty Vest, Board Chairman, called the meeting to 

order, and declared that a quorum was present. All members were present except Mrs. 

Jones. Dr. Vic Wilson, Superintendent, served as Secretary to the Board.  

 A motion was made by Mrs. Sittason to approve the agenda, with a second by Mr. 

Sparkman.  The vote was unanimous in favor of the motion. 

 

Out-of-State Field Trips 

 

 The Superintendent made a recommendation to approve the following out-of-state 

field trips: 

 Hartselle High School baseball team to travel to Memphis, Tennessee on April 

10-11, 2015 to participate in a baseball tournament; and, 

 Fifth grade gifted students to travel to Atlanta, Georgia on May 14-15, 2015, to 

visit the Zoo Atlanta Nightcrawlers program and the Georgia Aquarium. 

 

Motion made by: Mr. Randy Sparkman; Motion seconded by: Dr. James Joy 

Voting: Unanimously Approved 

 

Substitute 

 

 The Superintendent made a recommendation to approve for Stephanie Sumner to 

be added to the substitute list, and to be the long term substitute for music at F.E. 

Burleson Elementary and Crestline Elementary, effective retroactive to April 6, 2015. 

 

Motion made by: Mrs. Jennifer Sittason; Motion seconded by: Dr. James Joy 

Voting: Unanimously Approved 

 

Information Items 

     1. Next Regular Board Meeting – April 20, 2015 – Hartselle Intermediate School 

             

 

Adjournment 
 

 There being no further business, Mrs. Vest declared the meeting adjourned. The 

meeting was adjourned at 7:52 p.m. 

 

ATTEST: 

 

 

_____________________________________ 

Chairman 


